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MEMO ABOUT HARBOR DEPARTMENT 31 MAY 2012 

FROM: Dennis Jason, Harbormaster 

TO: Board of Selectmen 

RE: Harbor Staff2012 

DATE 31 May, 2012 

We plan to hire Richard Steves (assistant Harbormaster) who is returning 

Assistant Wharfinger: Ian Bardwell, also returning 

Trevor Maciel: new hire- island kid, extensive maritime experience, high school 
student 

We will hire one additional person, based on interviews and applications received by 2 
June,2012 

Please confirm the re and new hires. 

hi~~ 
Dennis Jason 


